
Highlights of Board of Education Meeting
April 13, 2010


REVIEWED APRIL 6TH ELECTION RESULTS

The Board reviewed a summary of election results from Morgan, Laclede, and Camden counties.

ADJOURNED OLD BOARD

ADMINISTERED OATH OF OFFICE TO NEWLY ELECTED BOARD MEMBERS

The Oath of Office was administered to newly elected Board Members Nancy Masterson and Jim Besancenez by Secretary of the Board Linda Leu.

ELECTION OF BOARD OFFICERS
The following were elected as Board of Education officers:  Board President – Susan Leslie; Board Vice-President – Janny Drover; Board Treasurer – Randy Dickerson; and appointed Board Secretary – Linda Leu.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

LCTC Addition Update
A construction and a financial update were provided on the LCTC addition project.
NEW BUSINESS

School Improvement Report
Dr. Henry updated the Board on the textbook review for spelling materials.  The Communication Arts team members reviewed multiple textbooks and selected Spelling Connections.  Also, Communication Arts and Math Power Standards are now available on the District website under the PLC heading.
Resolution Requesting Blair Trust Funds
The Central Trust Company requires a Board Resolution for requests to distribute Blair Trust Funds.  The Board approved a motion for the Superintendent to request five percent (5%) of the market value of the Trust as of March 21, 2010, (approximately $20,978.70) to fund CC and Dorothy Blair Excellence in Education activities.  

